
 

Ms. Ashley’s 
             2025-2026 School Year 
Welcome back! We have many fun and exciting activities planned for your child 

this school year. To ensure that our school year is fun and safe, please do not send 
them in good clothes. Play clothes with socks and sneakers are strongly 
recommended.  

Please bring two complete sets of extra clothing, label all items with your child’s 
name. Nap time is daily from 12:30-2:30 pm. We will need a crib size sheet and a 
small blanket to use on their mats (No sleeping bags or large blankets, we are limited 
on space), you may also bring a small stuffed animal to sleep with. Nap items will go 
home every Friday for laundering. Please do not leave any bags or backpacks inside 
the classroom, out on the shelves or hooks as we have limited space. Please place all 
nap items and extra clothes inside your child’s cubby.  

We encourage healthy balanced meals as your child will be playing hard and will 
need to refuel their bodies. A lunchbox, including a drink, is needed on Fridays and 
Childcare Days. Please include an ice pack to keep items cool. Do not send items that 
need to be refrigerated or microwaved as we have limited space. Please do not send 
water bottles from home, as we will provide cups during lunch, snack and outside 
time.  

Thank you! 

Your child will need to bring the following supplies: 

• 4-pk of wipes (Pull-ups are needed if your child is not potty trained) 

• 1 container of sanitizing wipes 

• 2.5 Gallon Ziploc bags 

• 1 bottle of liquid glue 

• 1 box of dried pasta (All shapes welcomed, we will use these for our 

sensory bins) 

• Colored circle dot stickers 

Wish List: 

• Fisher-Price Little People Books 

• Stickers 

• New or Used Board Books 

 

 We can’t wait to learn and grow together! 

 


